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VIA Email, RESS and Courier 
 
 
April 20, 2018 
 
 
Ms Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms Walli: 
  
Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”) 
 Ontario Energy Board (“Board”) File No.:  EB-2017-0147 
 Fenelon Falls Pipeline Project – Leave to Construct                                   
  
On March 1, 2018 the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued the Decision and 
Order for the above noted proceeding which included, as Attachment B, several 
Conditions of Approval.   
 
Per section 2. (b) i. of the Conditions of Approval Enbridge is to provide the Board with 
notice in writing of the commencement of construction, at least ten days prior to the date 
construction commences.  Enbridge is therefore advising the Board that construction is 
scheduled to begin for the above noted project on April 30, 2018.   
 
Please contact me if you have any questions. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
(Original Signed) 
 
 
Joel Denomy 
Technical Manager 
416-495-5676 


